
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 The United States Department of the Air Force (DAF) invites you to participate 

in public scoping for the F-15 Beddown and Infrastructure Upgrades at  
Andersen Air Force Base (AFB) Environmental Impact Statement. 

What: The DAF proposes to beddown and support the mission of 12 Republic of 
Singapore Air Force F-15 fighter aircraft; and construct new infrastructure upgrades 

adjacent to the northwest corner of the airfield and within the munitions storage 
area at Andersen AFB, Guam.  

When: A 30-day public scoping period is being held, beginning with the 
publication of the Notice of Intent in the Federal Register, which is anticipated to 

occur on or around December 15, 2024.  

Why: The DAF is conducting an additional public scoping period to update the 
public on changes to the project proposal that have occurred since the initial 

scoping period was conducted in 2021. The DAF will be accepting comments under 
NEPA and will also accept comments under Section 106 of the National Historic 

Preservation Act (36 Code of Federal Regulations Part 800) regarding the 
identification of or effects on historic properties and requests to become a 

consulting party in the Section 106 process. 

How:  The project website provides additional information and can be used to 
submit scoping comments. Scoping comments may also be submitted via postal 

mail to 36th Civil Engineer Squadron, ATTN: CEV (AAFB F-15 and Infrastructure EIS), 
Unit 14007, APO, AP 96543-4007. 

 

For more information visit www.AAFBInfraandF15EIS.com 
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